
Sunday School 

Looking for 2 volunteers 

Toddler class (age 3) – 1 helper 

Preschool class (age 4) – 1 teacher 

These are both “half-time” opportunities, trading off with a  

 partner.  Please Pray about serving in this way.  For more info contact 

 Heather Dyck. 

Take Note:  October 4 – Dedication prayer for Sunday School staff 

 during morning worship service. 

Food Drive 

Glencross Church will partner with Union Gospel Mission in their ''THEM'' 
(Thanksgiving Every Month) program. Throughout October the mission 
board will be collecting items that UGM is in need of. They will also 
accept fresh produce. If you have any questions talk to Darryl Klassen. 

Events in the Community 
Winkler Bible Camp 

September 22 – Fall Supper 

September 25 – 26 Mother Daughter retreat 

November until January – Kids  Zone.  Registration is now open. 

Join Children’s Camps international for our annual pizza and chicken 

celebration supper on Sept. 27 or 28 in Winkler, MB.  Tickets are Call  

204-331-4003 or email info@ccicamps.com to reserve your tickets or table. 
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Worship in Singing – Praise Team 

Call to Worship  –  Gerry Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message  –  Union Gospel Mission 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 
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This evening – 6:30pm – Movie Night at Church 

“Heaven is For Real!”  Bring snacks to share afterwards. 

To cover the cost of the movie licence, there will be a donation 

 box available. 

This Week 
Monday, Sept. 21 – 7-9pm 

Jr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross    

Wednesday, Sept. 23 – 7:30pm 

Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Glencross 

Snack – Wes Driedger 

Ladies Fellowship is doing a Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser.  Forms 

have been distributed to your mailboxes.  Please take the time to 

look them over and place your orders. Thank-you. 

Coming Up 
Parent/ Child Dedication – Sunday, Sept. 27.  If you would like to  

dedicate your child, please respond by emailing the following 

information to Pastor Peter.  

1) Full name of the child  

2) Picture of the child 

 3) Birthdate of the child 

4) Scripture passage that you have chosen for your child 

Ladies’ Fellowship Kick off – Tuesday, Sept. 29, 2015 7:30pm   @ 

Church.  Speaker: Naomi Fehr...sharing some of her experiences 

and encouraging us to be the hands and feet of Jesus.   Please 

bring a sweet or savory appetizer/snack to share.  Beverages will 

be provided.  All ladies welcome!! 

 

Thanksgiving Lunch – Sunday, October 18, 2015 @ Church 

 

 

Deacon Nominations - Sunday October 4th we will be taking the 

time to have our deacon couple nominations. In addition to the 4 terms 

that have been completed at the end of 2015 we would also like to fill 

the vacant position for the upcoming year. In an effort to distribute 

expired terms more evenly in the future, two of the terms elected for 

2016 will be one year.  Couples not eligible for re-elections are: 

 Ken & Irma Klassen (completed 3 terms) 

 Pete & Louise Peters (completed 3 terms) 

 Harold & Loretta Friesen (in the middle of first term and  

 already  in ministerial for 2016) 

Peter & Vicky Hoeppner and Gerry & Lianna Hoeppner have completed 

their first term and are eligible for re-election. 

In your bulletin you will notice the insert titled “Biblical Qualities of a 

Godly Leader”. Please use this as a guideline as you prayerfully consider 

who God is calling to this area of ministry here @ Glencross. 

Orchestra 

If you would like to join the Orchestra for the Thanksgiving Service on 

October 11, please sign up at the back table.  Practices will be on 

Monday, Sept. 28 and Oct. 5 @ Church. 
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